
From: REDACTED  
Sent: 26 June 2018 18:15 
To: Licence All 
Subject: Premises licence-Polo club 

Dear Mr Fletcher, 

We wish to oppose the change of licence to allow the Polo club to have licensable activities 
anywhere on their site.  

The basis for this opposition is that by bringing licensable activities nearer the boundary 
there is an increased risk of noise nuisance to nearby residents.  The Polo club lies within 
the quiet residential area of Winkfield and enabling the premises to sell more alcohol would 
be totally detrimental to its aims and objectives because residents in this area already suffer 
noise nuisance and antisocial behaviour from people leaving the polo club and therefore an 
increase in the number of licenses will exacerbate the problem. 

We would urge the licensing authority to refuse the application. 

Kind regards, 

REDACTED 
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St Marys lane 
Winkfield 
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00000 000000 
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